AARP General Membership Meetings – January and February 2021

Dear friends, Welcome to 2021! We hope you are all well. Joelyn Hoferer, *AARP* Chapter President, and me, Peter Nicolas, Membership Chairman, are writing to let you know that our *AARP* is still in full swing.

As some of you know, we have had meetings via Zoom and phone all thru the Pandemic and will be continuing in 2021. We are getting this letter out in time for our next General meeting, Tuesday, 10am-12Noon, January 19, 2021. We have a great feel-good story - Back in Time: Sgt. Alvin York. Sergeant York was one of the most decorated American soldiers of World War I, later portrayed in a 1941 movie by Gary Cooper. The presentation will be by Bob Stead of Atlantic Health System.

Then just two days after Valentine's Day, on February 16, we receive a fun and informative presentation — Valentine's Day Greeting - by returning presenter, author and photographer, Kevin Woyce. Kevin explores the romantic history of Valentine's Day, from Saint Valentine, Cupid, and the first Valentine's cards to the season's most popular songs. An important note is that we have changed our annual membership dues date to be January 1 of each year. If you paid your dues this past June, then you are not due again until January 2022. If you haven't done so yet, then please send your \$12 check to:

AARP Chapter 5109, at PO Box 614, Florham Park, NJ 07932.

Doing so helps us to continue offering these great presentations each month.

A lot of this information is also on the Florham Park Boro website at – https://www.fpboro.net/recreation/senior-citizens-corner/

Please look for the next Zoom link by this weekend for the upcoming January meeting. We use the same Zoom link for each meeting, so save it and mark your calendars for the third Tuesday of each month!

Wishing everyone a Happy AND Safe 2021!